Public Notice

LWDD Service Boundary
Internal Drainage System Authorized Contacts

It is important that Lake Worth Drainage District (LWDD) knows who is responsible for the maintenance
of your community’s internal drainage system and control structure operation. This may be one or more
individuals such as: board member(s), drainage committee member(s) and/or the property manager.

There are two reasons LWDD requests this information:
e LWDD needs to verify that the individual requesting approval to open an internal control structure
has the authority of the community’s Board
e LWDD needs to know where to send e-mail weather alerts and instructions

Several communities have already updated their Internal Drainage System Authorized Contact
information. Thank you to those communities! If your community has not submitted this information,
now is the time to do so.

Please provide the following information to Rosemary Rayman via e-mail at rrayman@Iwdd.net or fax to
561-495-9694.

Community Name:

Contact Name: Phone and/or Cell: E-mail:
Contact Name: Phone and/or Cell: E-mail:
Contact Name: Phone and/or Cell: E-mail:
Contact Name: Phone and/or Cell: E-mail:

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions, would like to schedule an on-site visit or need
a speaker for your community event.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Rosemary Rayman

Information Services/Public Outreach
561-819-5566

rrayman@Iwdd.net

(This message is only for those residential communities or commercial entities within the service boundary of the Lake Worth Drainage
District. In general our service boundary is Okeechobee Blvd. south to the Hillsboro Canal (or Broward County line) and State Road
7 eastto 1-95.)



